
Milan, January 22, 2014

Board of Mondriaan Fund
To whom it may concern,

On behalf of Viafarini Organization for Contemporary Art, I hereby declare that our curatorial 
board has received the project submitted by artist Bea McMahon for the production of a Solo 
Presentation to be scheduled in our Milanese premise on April 30, in our residency structure 
VIR Viafarini-in-residence. 
The artist will be guest in our premise between April 28 until May 1st 2014.

We want you to know that we consider McMahon’s project interesting and deserving also 
considering its relevancy to the subject matter of our residency program.
In case you decide to award Mrs. Bea McMahon with your prestigious grant we would be 
pleased to give the opportunity to accomplish the project in Milan, providing the artist with the 
right to live and work in our structure. 
During the stay in our residency Bea will have the opportunity to present new work to the 
Italian public, as well as to get in contact with the Italian and Milanese artistic and cultural 
scenario.

Therefore we kindly ask you to consider Bea McMahon as a valuable benificiary of your 
grant,

Yours sincerely,

Patrizia Brusarosco
Director of Viafarini


